[image: http://www.theamericanconservative.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/07/faber_college_seal.gif] Students, staff, and other supporters encouraged to attend!
Last month, the FC administration voted to cut funding programs in the humanities by 10%.
Dozens of tenure-track and non-tenure track faculty are at risk of losing their jobs over these cuts.
In 2012-13, athletic funding was increased by more than $20 million


The Faber College AAUP chapter works to protect faculty interests on campus.
We are a unified faculty voice opposing these cuts to academic programs.
Come show your support for Faber faculty!
AAUP DEMONSTRATION
We oppose cuts to academic programs!

Plaza in front of the Admin building – 9:00 AM – October 9 
For more information contact:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Roger Corman, AAUP chapter president
rcorman@school.edu

or visit www.faber-aaup.org
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